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[City Name] Teens to Receive Firsthand Financial Literacy Training
[City, State] — Local payroll professionals from [City Name] will visit [High School/Youth Group Name] on [Date] to provide teens with an understanding of their finances as they enter the workforce. 
Members of [Chapter Name] will meet with students at [Time] to walk them through receiving their first paycheck and help them understand payroll deductions, preparing them for their future jobs.
“As young adults begin entering the workforce, it is important to help set them up for success,” said [Chapter President’s Name], president of [Chapter]. “As payroll professionals, we’re excited to share our knowledge and help prepare the next generation for financial success.”
This educational effort is part of a national campaign to promote financial understanding among teenagers. Payroll professionals across the country are teaching the “Bring Home the Gold” lesson to high school students and young adults in their communities as part of PayrollOrg’s Money Matters campaign.
“Our goal is to equip young workers with the financial tools they’ll need to succeed,” said Dan Maddux, executive director of PayrollOrg. “Chapters like [Chapter Abbreviation] are helping students across the nation build the foundation for a lifetime of financial literacy.”
PayrollOrg partnered with the National Council on Economic Education to develop the “Bring Home the Gold” lesson plan. This easy-to-use lesson is designed for students new to the workforce, providing a clear and structured introduction to essential topics such as paycheck basics, tax withholding, payroll tax calculations, and career opportunities in payroll.
For more information about the Money Matters program, visit www.nationalpayrollweek.com.
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